We would like to express our deepest gratitude towards King's Heart foundation for the contribution they made for our project. Our project mainly focused on building a comfortable place where highschool girls can use the bathroom and use it as a place where they could change sanitary napkins during their menses. The project was completed in a local region called Wereta located in the Nothern part of Ethiopia. As a part of our community development program, we assesed the local highschool where we found out that highschool girls were absent from school every month during their menstrual cycles because they had shortages in sanitary pads and had no place they could change even if they wanted to as the bathroom was out of service. And most of these students were from a low income families who couldn't even afford their daily expenses. So in order to alleviate this problem, we first fixed the ladies bathroom which was out of service then built a house,which is situated next to the bathroom, partitioned into three smaller rooms utilized for changing sanitary pads. We also supplied them with clean tap water. Then finished by fencing the whole area so that the girls could go in freely. In addition, we bought several sanitary pads and underwears in different sizes so that these girls would be able to attend school without worrying about this natural occurence. We would like to thank King's Heart Foundation again for your generous contribution which made our project achievable, helped many young girls attend their classes without worries and impacted many lives positively. 
Sincerely,
Asnakech Worku 
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